
Distribution Maintenance Work to Begin
in Spanish Stirrup Area 

Columbus Electric Cooperative, Inc. (CEC) will be contracting WSI Southwest, Inc., a New Mexico electrical contracting 
service company, to perform maintenance work on a portion of the distribution system served out of the Spanish Stirrup 
substation in Deming.  This includes the areas south of Deming up to the New Frontier and Brazil Road areas.  Members in 
these areas have been experiencing frequent service interruptions.  Maintenance work is being performed in an effort to 
improve the service and reliability. 

Work to be performed includes the testing of all poles, inspection of all equipment and connections, tightening of 
hardware, and replacement of equipment as needed.  Work is scheduled to begin on July 13th and will continue for four (4) 
weeks.  Contractor vehicles will be clearly marked. 

CEC is committed to making continued investments in the distribution system in order to continue to provide our members 
with safe, reliable, affordable power for the future. 
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CEC Wants to Remind You…… 
We are happy to assist you when visiting our 

office. Please know that a face mask is required 
when entering our office and must be worn at all 
times. Please follow social distancing to protect 

yourself as well as others. 
Thank you for your cooperation!

CEC OFFERS NEW REBATES 

OUTDOOR POWER EQUIPMENT 
REBATE 

Columbus Electric Cooperative, Inc., through its 
power supplier, Tri-State Generation & 
Transmission Association, is currently offering 
outdoor power equipment electrification 
incentives on electric mowers or snow blowers 
at 25% of cost up to $100 and electric trimmers, 
chainsaws, pruners and blowers at 25% of cost 
up to $50.  Applications are available online at 
www.columbusco-op.org or at our office located 
at 900 N. Gold 

New Meters Installations Continue 

Columbus Electric personnel have completed 
installing new, automated meters on services 
that are served out of our Camp Cody, Spanish 
Stirrup, and Columbus substations in Deming. 
In the next thirty (30) days technicians will begin 
installing meters on services in the Animas and 
surrounding area.  Letters and a map of the area 
where crews will be working will be mailed out 
to the affected members.  A map with the 
highlighted areas can be found online at 
www.columbusco-op.org 
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